
 

 
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

First Nation Community Wellness Conference 2024 
“March 19, 20, 21, 2024 

Metro Toronto Convention Centre, Toronto, Ontario 

 
 

The Chiefs of Ontario will host a First Nations Community Wellness Conference in March 
2024, in Toronto, ON. This conference will be a First Nations collaborative forum for all 
sectors, to work together in “Making the shift to intergenerational healing: Building the 
bundle to create wellness for ourselves, our communities and the generations to come, 
across all aspects of First Nations life”. We are now accepting Call for Presentations from 
all sectors, looking at Wellness from a holistic community lens, recognizing the important 
role that each sector play in improving quality of life for First Nations across Ontario. 
 
Live Streaming will be offered for the Main Plenary Conference room only. 
   
TARGET AUDIENCE:   
 
First Nation community workers from all sectors, technicians and leadership.      
 
TRAVEL: 
Unfortunately, we are not able to cover travel costs.  Delegates are responsible for their 
own travel arrangements and expenses. No reimbursement will be provided. 
 
However, we will provide a continental breakfast and a hot lunch and healthy snacks will 
be provided for the duration of the Conference to Registered participants. 
 
ACCOMMODATIONS: 
COO will reimburse accommodation costs for three First Nation reps per community for 
up to three nights, upon submission of a travel claim.  To access this reimbursement, 
participants will have to use the set block of rooms rates on the registration form. 
 

 
 
 



 

Our ON-LINE REGISTRATION FORM AND HOTEL BOOKINGS for the Conference is now 
open:   
 
Click on: 
 
https://coo.smudging.ca:8443/Meeting/Register/c78dfcc1-a12c-43ef-838f-6b281e00c5a1 

 

 
REGISTRATION FEES:  
There will be no registration fees for First Nation Delegates.  For all others, as posted 
on the registration link. 
 

DRAFT AGENDA is in progress.   
 
Please direct any questions you may have to the following email address:   
FNWellnessConference@coo.org or you can call our office at 416-597-1266.  We look 
forward to seeing you at our Wellness Conference. 
 
 
 
 
 
Nia:wen/Thank you 

 
 
Tobi Mitchell 
COO Health Director 
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